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In 2014, the General Assembly of the State of Colorado enacted the “Student Success Act” House Bill 14-1292.  
Part of this act requires the Colorado Department of Education to annually compile a report concerning the 
collection of additional local property tax revenues (mill levy override revenues) by school districts.  The Mill 
Levy Override Revenue Report will show: 
 

 The total amount of additional local property tax revenues the district is authorized to collect 

 The total amount of authorized revenues that was actually collected by the school district 

 The amount distributed to charter schools within the district 

 The amount distributed to non-charter schools within the district 

 The amount retained by the district 
 
The report will show the above information at the district level and aggregated statewide. 
 
The Department allowed each school district and each district charter school to review the report before 
publication.  School districts and charter schools were allowed to request that the Department compile an 
addendum to the report, specific to the requesting school district or charter school which examines the overall 
level of funding distributed by the school district to the charter schools of the district, including: 
 

 Capital construction and facilities funding 

 Technology funding 

 Any other funding that the district distributes to charter schools of the district 
  
The Department collects annual audited financial information from all school districts via the Data Pipeline. 
All districts were required to submit the required information for the FY2016-2017 Mill Levy Override Report 
specific to their district, even if the amounts were zero (not all school districts are authorized to collect mill levy 
override revenues).   
 
After the Department collected the Fiscal Year 2016-2017 financial data, a preliminary Mill Levy Override 
Revenue Report was prepared and sent to the primary financial contacts for every district and every charter 
school.  Districts and charter schools reviewed the preliminary report and addendum requests were sent to the 
Department.   
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For FY2018-2019, no addendums to this report were requested. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


